
News from the Principal- Dr. Hudzina 
I cannot believe it’s December! We have a busy month ahead, with FAST testing and several school events. It’s very 
important students come to school on time and ready to take their FAST assessments. Please encourage your child 
to put in their best effort on their FAST assessment. After the hard work, we have some fun activities planned! 
Please make sure your child’s FOCUS account is updated with the correct information- parent phone number, 
address, and approved adults for pick up. Thank you! We hope you have some time for family and fun during the 
winter break and we look forward to having students back on campus in January. Happy Holidays!  

News From Third Grade  
Welcome to another exciting edition of our Third Grade Newsletter! This 
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